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To: Local Leaders and Board of Directors 

From: Andrea Kay, RN - Chief Executive Officer 

Date: May 31, 2023 

Re: By-Election for the position of Region 4 Vice-President 

C:  All Staff  
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
What follows are the 2023 By-Election for Region 4 Vice-President voting results that 
concluded at 4:00 pm on May 31, 2023. 
 
 
Region Position Candidates Name Local Votes 

Received 
Elected 

4 Region 4 Vice-President Rob Bannerman 7 71  
4 Region 4 Vice-President Grace Pierias 75 228 Elected 
4 Region 4 Vice-President Laurie Rogers 238 64  

 
TOTAL VOTES RECEIVED: 363 
 
Thanks to all candidates for their commitment to ONA and allowing their name to stand. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 

 
 
Andrea Kay 
Chief Executive Officer  
Ontario Nurses’ Association 
 


